
7 

I would like to thank everyone who helped bring this journal to fruition. The 

Oracle is only made possible through the efforts of our contributors. I am 

especially thankful to my editorial team, who committed time out of their 

busy schedules to read, revise, and comment on the various submissions we 

received. 

This year, our journal committee had the privilege to review several 

outstanding works composed by exceptional undergraduate students. Thank 

you to all the contestants for keeping our mission alive and congratulations 

to the winners—well done! It is an honour to celebrate your achievements. 

I am also grateful to the executive team at Philosophia for believing in me 

and supporting my vision throughout this process. Thank you to all of 

Philosophia’s general members who attend our events and nurture the spirit 

of philosophy on campus. Likewise, our events would not be what they are 

without the amazing professors who so graciously volunteer time out of their 

busy lives to teach us, guide us, and philosophize with us. I would also like 

to extend my gratitude to the Department of Philosophy and Vanier

College at York University for providing us with the means and resources 

to carry out our projects and events. 

Finally, I want to thank my family. Mom, Dad, Irving, and Nathaniel—your 

unconditional love and support has always guided me in all my pursuits. 

Words cannot express how grateful I am to you for teaching me the value of 

knowledge and for always being accepting of the person that I am. To my 

dearest mother, thank you for all the sacrifices you have made for us and for 

always being there. Without all of you, none of this would be possible. 

It is my pleasure to present to you the Spring 2019 Issue of The Oracle. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Waisman 

Editor-in-Chief 


